
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday February 22, 2021 
at 7:05 pm at Big Water Town Hall located at 60 N Aaron 
Burr, Big Water, Utah, the Big Water Town Council will 
hold a public hearing on Amending the Big Water Fee 
Schedule. Current fees are inadequate to cover costs. 

 

At the time and place set forth above, all interested 
persons may appear, either in person or via the zoom link 

that will be provided with the meeting agenda; and will 
be given an opportunity to be heard either in support or 

in opposition.  Each person will be limited to 2 minutes of 
comments which is non-transferable and non-sharable. 


